







Tuesday, September 1, 2009

Dear Parent(s) and/or Guardian(s),


As part of your child’s first semester course load he/she will be taking Learning Strategies 15.  This is a 3-credit course which is designed to assist students in developing an in-depth understanding of strategies that they can use to be successful learners.  During the course, students will focus on five units of study: understanding self as a learner, organization and management of time and resources, understanding the learning process, assessment and evaluation, and self-advocacy.  Throughout the term, your children will be sharing strategies they have learned and they may require your assistance with completing some assignments in order to practice some of the learning strategies.  We are very excited about this course and hope you will share in our enthusiasm. Please don’t hesitate to contact us if you have any questions or concerns.

Sincerely,

The Learning Strategies team: Mr. Morrow, Mr. Maitland, Mrs. Buchanan, Mrs. Porterfield, Ms. Cawthorpe and Ms. Defoy. 

